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BCIT Names Successful Graduates of the Year 
  
On Thursday, April 19, 2018, the Burlington County Institute of Technology (BCIT) Westampton, NJ Campus located on 
695 Woodlane Road, hosted the Annual Spring Program Advisory Committee Dinner at which Lauren Brown 
(Westampton class of 2005), Vickie Gaskill (Medford class of 1997) and Anthony Rosati (BCIT Adult Education class of 
2008) were named 2018 BCIT Successful Graduates of the Year.  

Lauren Brown - BCIT Westampton, Class of 2005 (Advertising Art and Design) Lauren Brown graduated from BCIT 
Westampton in 2005 in the Advertising Art and Design program. Inspired from her BCIT experience, Lauren pursued a 
BFA in Animation/Illustration at Montclair State University. She then moved to Georgia to get her master's in illustration at 
Savannah College of Art and Design. Upon graduation, she broke into the field of animation, working at Floyd County 
Productions in Atlanta, GA as a background artist on various animated series, including 'Archer' on FX Network. She is a 
2016 Emmy award recipient for her animation work on ‘Archer”.  She is currently working in Austin TX as a Lead 
Environment Artist at Electronic Arts (EA).  

Vickie Gaskill - BCIT Medford, Class of 1997 (Cosmetology) Vickie graduated from BCIT Medford in 1997 under the 
direction of Mrs. Vangelli in the Cosmetology program. Vickie began working as part of the School To Work Program at 
her first salon at age 15. Following her passion and learning from her various job experiences, Vickie received haircutting 
training and certifications from Vidal Sassoon, Ouidad for curly hair and Loreal for hair color, just to name a few.  In 2013, 
Vickie opened up her own business, Salon Joseph Kenneth in Marlton. Vickie currently has 14 talented employees whom 
she is proud to call colleagues.  

Anthony Rosati - BCIT Adult Education, Class of 2008 (Cosmetology) Anthony is the first ever among BCIT Adult 
Education graduates to receive this honor. Anthony chose BCIT’s Cosmetology Program because he was able to earn a 
career in less than a year, it was affordable, and he was impressed with the school and staff.  He will never forget his 
instructor, Ms. Gardner, who gave up hours of her time to provide additional techniques and enrichment, and ultimately, 
was the inspiration for him to pursue a career dedicated to men’s haircuts and styling. Anthony leveraged what he 
learned at BCIT, and prior to graduating from the program, he and his younger brother purchased a busy barbershop. 
Today, almost ten years later, the shop is doing very well. Anthony commented upon reflection on his decision to attend 
BCIT, “there is no denying that success and the success of my shop are a product of the education provided by BCIT 
and work I was willing to put into it.”  

In addition to the conferral of the awards, at the end of the dinner, the 200 attendees representing local business and 
industry met with district administrators and instructors to provide an evaluation of career programs and curriculum. 
Part of the discussions focused on the past, present and future opportunities for the respective programs. 
  
Program Advisory Committees provide invaluable guidance to identify and apply the use of new technologies, upgrades 
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to career and technical curriculum, skill proficiencies and advise on labor market needs and trends. The contributions 
and commitment of program advisory committees are reflected in BCIT’s most recent graduating class, where 71% 
pursued their education beyond high school, inclusive of post-secondary technical schools, colleges, universities and 
nursing schools—with an aggregate of over $9 million in scholarships. The program advisory committees are vital to 
maintaining state-of-the-art curricula in a time of continuous change. 
  
Committees are composed of well-informed, knowledgeable and dedicated students, parents, teachers, and industry 
leaders who recognize and serve the best interests of the students at BCIT. For more information about BCIT’s Program 
Advisory Committees, please contact Laura Geltch, Program & Community Coordinator at (609) 267-4226, Ext. 8205. 
  
Photo: (pictured left to right)  
Dr. Christopher J. Nagy, Superintendent of Schools, Ms. Kathleen Burgess, Board of Education, Anthony 
Rosati, Lauren Brown, Vickie Gaskill and Dr. Todd Bonsall, Assistant Superintendent  


